
 
 
 
 
September 5, 2009 
 
 
 
 

To: Texas Parole Board of Pardons and Reviews 

Via Facsimile:  512-452-0825 

RE: Parole Review 

Offender: Ricky Carter 

State ID: 06227942 

TDCJ ID: 01009150 

Placed in parole review on 07/07/09 

Dear Angela McCown, Director of Victim Services Division 
  
It would be another crime to allow Ricky Carter out of jail.  If he were let out, you would 
be sending a message to young and old that drinking and driving is okay if you do it in 
Texas.  We need to continue to let the public know that it will not be tolerated. 
 
I am a CASA, Court Appointed Special Advocate, for Parker County.  I see all the time 
the hurt and pain our children in the system go through.  The four young Brock students 
were happy good kids; they did not deserve to die at such an early age.  Moreover, the 
pain their family and friends suffer every day should be a reminder to our court system, 
keep offenders like Ricky Carter in jail for as long as possible.  
  
Respectfully, 
  
 
 
Robyn Jackson 
Weatherford, Texas 


